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  Nearly 30% of staff complete 2016 survey  

  What do you think of Library and IT Services?  

  University puts in place interim plans for Registrar and Secretary role  

  Sussex extends Syrian refugee scholarship  

  Sussex launches Global Excellence Summer programme for 2017  

  New Sussex Research funding initiative  

  Double win for ground-breaking dementia project  

  Dinosaur spotted on campus  

You can also read this newsletter on the Bulletin website. 

 

NEARLY 30% OF STAFF COMPLETE 2016 SURVEY 

Wide variation in response rates between professional services and academic 
staff. 

Read more 
 

 

WHAT DO YOU THINK OF LIBRARY AND IT SERVICES? 

All staff and students are being asked what they think of Library and IT Services 
in a new short survey launched on 28 November. 

Read more 
 

 

UNIVERSITY PUTS IN PLACE INTERIM PLANS FOR REGISTRAR AND 
SECRETARY ROLE 

Following the departure of Registrar and Secretary, John Duffy, the University 
has started the recruitment process to fill the post. 

Read more  

 

SUSSEX EXTENDS SYRIAN REFUGEE SCHOLARSHIP  
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Following wide consultation, the University of Sussex has extended the reach of 
The Sussex Refugee Scholarship, announced last year, and will welcome its 
first students onto campus in early 2017.  

Read more 
 

 

SUSSEX LAUNCHES GLOBAL EXCELLENCE SUMMER PROGRAMME 
FOR 2017 

The University has teamed up with world-leading institutional partners to 
provide summer study opportunities for Sussex students.  

Read more  

 

NEW SUSSEX RESEARCH FUNDING INITIATIVE 

The Annual Thematic Programme will enable researchers to develop an 
interdisciplinary team around a thematic area of research. 

Read more 
 

 

DOUBLE WIN FOR GROUND-BREAKING DEMENTIA PROJECT 

Brighton and Sussex Medical School's Time for Dementia project won two 
major national awards in November. 

Read more 
 

 

DINOSAUR SPOTTED ON CAMPUS 

Toddlers from the campus Childcare Centre watch machines demolish the 
Mantell building to make way for the new East Slope student residences. 

Read more 
 

 

OTHER NEWS STORIES FROM THE WEEK 

Accounting deadlines before Christmas  

National pay negotiations concluded for 2016-17  

Campus Christmas guide now available  

Lizzy's the lucky winner of an ACCA cocktail night  

Join staff in giving to Brighton and Hove's most vulnerable children  

University of Sussex Information Centre is a year old  

University joins calls for improved rail infrastructure  
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EVENTS NEXT WEEK: OUR TOP PICKS FOR STAFF 

AIDS Activism: Then and Now - panel discussion  
Friday 2 December - 17:00 until 19:00 - Arts A01 Lecture Theatre 

Carols by Candlelight  
Sunday 4 December - 16:30 until 19:00 - Meeting House, Chapel  

Christmas Dinner with SussexFood  
Tuesday 6 December / Thursday 8 December - 11:45 until 14:30 - Dine Central 

Switching on the Sussex Christmas Tree Lights  
Tuesday 6 December - 16:00 until 17:00 - Library Square 

Food Waste Cafe launch  
Wednesday 7 December - 12:00 until 17:00 - outside Bramber House 

View all Sussex events. 

 

ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN 

The weekly Staff Bulletin is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended 
for all current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue 
will be out on 9 December. 

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E 
internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk. 

 

SussexUniStaff on Twitter  

 
Internal Communications team 
Communications and External Affairs 
Sussex House 
T (01273) (67)8888 
E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk  
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